
...f'S'INATIONAL RECONNAISSANCE OFFICE. 
WASHINGTON, O.C, 

Dear Don: 

This is in response to your letter of January 23, 1969. It is 
encouraging to see the progress you are making in defining the 
needs of civil agencies for satellite photography. I certainly con­
cur in the participation of the Naval Oceanographic Office person­
nel on your ·Marine Sciences Working Group. 

Dr. Donald H. Steininger 
Chairman, ARGO Steering Committee 
Executive Office of the President 

Sincerely, 

Alexander H. Flax 
Director 
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